
 
PURCHASING SECTION 

13450 – 104th Avenue, Surrey, B.C.  V3T 1V8 
Tel:  604-590-7274   Fax:  604-599-0956 

E-mail:  purchasing@surrey.ca  
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS (RFQ) NO.:  1220-040-2019-095 
 

TITLE:  EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  NOVEMBER 8, 2019 

CLOSING DATE:  PREFER TO RECEIVE QUOTATIONS ON OR 
BEFORE NOVEMBER 28, 2019 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS  
 

This Addendum is issued to provide additional information and clarifications to the RFQ for the above-
named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will be allowed 
for extras due to the contractor not being familiar with this addendum.  This Addendum No. 1 contains one 
(1) page in total. 
 
Q.1. Roughly how many contacts does the City plan to enter into the system?  For clarification, a 

“contact” as we define it is one person.  This number is typically the total number of City 
employees, contractors, and any additional people that would potentially need to be alerted. 

 
A.1.   The City cannot provide an exact number of people that will be using the system, but it could 

be up to 3,000 or more. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
 

All Addenda will become part of the RFQ Documents. 

mailto:purchasing@surrey.ca

